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From:
To: Neighbourhood Plans (TWBC)
Cc: Planning SE
Subject: National Highways Response re NH/25/11584 - High Brooms Neighbourhood Development Plan Regulation

16 consultation
Date: 24 July 2025 13:50:53

Dear Sir or Madam,
 
Thank you for your email of 11 June regarding the above-named consultation.
 
National Highways are concerned with proposals that have the potential to impact
on the safe and efficient operation of the SRN. Having reviewed the consultation
document, we have no comments to make on the draft Plan.
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways, please continue to do via our inbox
at planningse@nationalhighways.co.uk
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Darren Kirkman, Assistant Spatial Planner
South East Region, Operations Directorate
National Highways
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